
Asphalt Restoration Technology Systems, Inc. April,2011

1523 East Pine Ave

Orlando, FL 32824

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as a sincere thank you for the great job your company did on evaluating,

repairing and recoating our parking lot areas. Our lots were in terrible shape and now they look

fabulous. I have had several compliments from congregation members regarding how much they

appreciate the new look and the smooth surface.

The team that worked on our lot was absolute wonderful. Jim was a joy to work with and always kept

me in the loop on how things were moving forward. During our job we had some terrible rain but the

crew from Asphalt Restoration was great about coming early and removing cones from driveway areas

since they would not be able to work due to the heavy rain. They also were always very courteous to

me as well as the persons coming in and out of our parking areas.

This was my first experience having to deal with rehabbing a parking lot and I cannot say enough about

how painless it was for me and the entire church staff and congregation. Thank you to the entire team

at Asphalt Restoration Technology Systems, Inc.

Sincerely,

Kelly L. Smith

Executive Director Operations
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